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September 13, 2018 Patrick Welsh 
Direct Dial: 416.862.5951 
pwelsh@osler.com  

Sent By Electronic Mail, Courier and RESS Electronic Filing 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: Update and Request for Extension for Filing QRAM Submission 

As the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) may be aware, EPCOR Natural Gas Limited 
Partnership (“EPCOR”) expected to file its Quarterly Rate Adjustment Mechanism 
(“QRAM”) application on or before September 13, 2018.   

At this time, EPCOR is preparing and finalizing certain schedules to its QRAM application 
based on information and clarifications that were only recently received from Board Staff.  
Consequently, EPCOR seeks the Board’s indulgence for EPCOR to file its QRAM 
submission on or before September 21, 2018.   

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
Patrick G. Welsh 
 
 
PW:vs  

c (email only): Brian Lippold, EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership 
Richard King, Osler, Hoskin & Harcourt LLP 
 


